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15 March 2021

Dear Aoibhinn,

Thank you for your letter of 8 March regarding FETO Exemption.
I will refer this on to the Catholic Schools’ Trustee Service for their attention and consideration.

Unfortunately it may not be possible to compile and approve in time for your deadline of 22 March
but hopefully as soon as is practicable.

Yours sincerely,
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Eamon Martin
Archbishop of Armagh

Aoibhinn Treanor

Clerk

Commiittee for Education
Room 205

Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw

Stormont

Belfast

BT4 3XX





